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Position  Statement  Regarding 
 

DEVELOPMENT  OF  AN  ENGLISH  TEXT 
 
 
The National Forum of Greek Orthodox Church Musicians supports  the development 
of an English text for use in communities where there is a need or a desire to incor-
porate English into their worship services. The National Forum emphasizes, however, 
that the use of English should not be considered a substitute for understanding the 
services, but that in many cases, it can be an aid to that end. 
 
The National Forum expresses great concern that there is a proliferation of 
translations being developed for the Greek text, often by well-meaning amateurs. The 
Forum calls for the cessation of such activity, and strongly urges that the Holy Synod 
move quickly to approve a standard authorized text for use in the Divine Liturgy to fill 
an expressed need in the Church.  
 
With regard to the text of the hymns for the Divine Liturgy and other services, the 
National Forum urges that they be developed with the involvement of theologians, lin-
guists, poets, and composers, so that the text will be inspirational, poetic, and musical. 
The officially authorized texts should be issued as soon as possible so that composers 
may use them in their work. 
 
The National Forum of Church Musicians stands ready to assist the Holy Synod in its 
quest for acceptable English texts. 
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